
MILITARY RECRUITING 

&  

INSTITUTIONS OF HIGHER EDUCATION 
 

In addition, two federal laws require local educational agencies (LEAs) receiving assistance 

under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended (ESEA) to provide 

military recruiters or institutions of higher education, upon request, with the following 

information – names, addresses, emails, and telephone listings – unless parents have advised the 

LEA that they do not want their student’s information disclosed without their prior written 

consent. [Note: These laws are Section 9528 of the ESEA (20 U.S.C. § 7908) and 10 U.S.C. § 

503(c).] 

 

Parents have an opportunity to request that their student’s information not be released.  On 

an annual basis, parents will need to provide a written request addressed to the Superintendent of 

Schools by September 1st to have their student’s name removed. 


